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March 13, 2014

VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL & FIRST CLASS MAIL = © % ¢ |
Ms. Melanie A. Bachman TR G W
Acting Executive Director/Staff Attorney
Connecticut Siting Council '
10 Franklin Square

New Britain, CT 060501
Melanie.Bachman(@gct.gov

Re:  Docket No. 422 North Atlantic Towers, LLC Certificate of Environmental Compatibility and
Public Need for the construction, maintenance and management of a
telecommunications facility located at 655 Basset Road, Watertown, Connecticut

Dear Ms. Bachman:

This letter is respectfully submitted on behalf of our client, New Cingular Wireless, PCS, L1L.C
(“AT&T"), a co-applicant in the above-referenced docket, in response to your correspondence dated

March 3, 2014 regarding the placement of the monopine branches on the wireless facility located at
655 Basset Road.

We understand that upon receipt of the information provided with your March 3" correspondence as
well as the information provided by intervenors, Mr. and Mrs. Alex dated February 20, 2014, AT&T
reviewed the approved Development and Management (D&M) Plan for this facility and confirmed
that its antenna installation conformed to the specification of the approved D&M Plan. However, as
noted in the referenced correspondence, the placement of the monopine branches does not appear as
shown on the approved D&M Plan. At this time, AT&T is coordinating with North Atlantic Towers
(“NAT>) to either modify or replace the monopine branches such that they do not extend beyond
AT&T’s antennas. The schedule for the monopine branches so modification or replacement is
anticipated shortly and will be forwarded as soon as it is available.

Also, please be advised that Cuddy & Feder LLP no longer represents North Atlantic Towers, LLC,
the Certificate holder in Docket 422. To the extent the Council seeks additional information from
NAT regarding construction of this facility or compliance with conditions in the Certificate, we have
copied this letter to Mr. Keith Coppins, who can be reached at 110 Washington Avenue, North
Haven, Connecticut, (203)-623-3287.

Very truly yours, .

Lucia Chiocchio

cc: Michele Briggs, AT&T
Keith Coppins, NAT
Todd J. Bowman, NAT
Paul R. Jessell, Esq., Town Attorney, Town of Watertown
Charles Frigon, Town Manager, Town of Watertown
Robert and Cathleen Alex
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